
The Shepard Building is handicap accessible at the east entrance to the building.  
Once inside the lower level of the building there is a stair lift for those unable to 
climb the steps using a conventional wheelchair. 
 
The lift does not accommodate scooter type chairs due to the weight restrictions.   
Persons wishing to attend a meeting of any board or committee in the building 
and are unable to use the lift may contact the Selectmen's Office to request an 
accommodation. 
 
If you require further information please contact the Board of Selectmen's Office 
at (413) 436-5701 ext 2 or selectmen@warren-ma.gov. 
 


